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22/01/2020  11:42:552020/0258/P COMMNT Jane Gibson I object in principle.

I do not think the fire station should have been closed but given that it was I think it's exterior appearance 

should be preserved, it being an historic building,and therefore think that any exterior alterations or  planned 

extensions should be refused.

Also I note that the letter has been redacted. Why was that I wonder.
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